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There is no specific need to make changes to our property taxing system..  As this 

amendment would remove current constitutional limits on property tax rates (Measure 

5) and assessment rates (Measure 50) which were and are the will of the public there 

is no need to make changes. This proposed change will risk throwing seniors, the 

disabled and other limited income Oregonians out of their homes as property taxes 

become limitless. 

 

I am opposed to this change.  

 


